
NOTICE 
 

Posted:  March 11, 2021 
 
 

ATTENTION 
 
The public bid opening for Solicitation # PEBA0292020 scheduled for March 12, 2021 

at 3:00 P.M. is being hosted virtually.  Please email Georgia Gillens at 

ggillens@peba.sc.gov to be invited to the WebEx meeting.  Please include the 

Solicitation # and the following title in in the subject line:  PEBA0292020 Health Savings 

Account for S.C. PEBA.  Please contact me no later than 12:00 p.m. on March 12, 2021 

to be added to the meeting. 
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